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MONTHLY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

I would like to thank everybody for all their efforts to slow down the COVID surge 
at Villago. Thank you again for your support and cooperation. Villago will have 
early release on February 9 and 16. The school will also be closed on February 
21st to celebrate President’s day.  Have a great month, and stay safe. 

Jeff Lavender Principal 

Villago Middle School 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

2/09 Early release 1:45 pm 

2/11 Q1 and Q2 sports pictures 3:30 to 5:00pm 

2/16 Early release 1:45 pm 

2/21 President’s Day- No School 



TITAN TECH HELP 
Tech Liaison: 
Manuel Rodriguez 

manuel.rodriguez@cgesd.org 

Resetting Power School: 

Jolene Hansen 

jolene.hansen@cgesd.org 

PBIS at VILLAGO 

At Villago, we have specific expectations for our students: 

~Be Respectful, Be Accountable, and Communicate~ 

When using technology these are met by: 

*Use your school device only for intended purposes 

*Keep personal devices put away in your backpack during class 

*Keep your school and personal device(s) to yourself 

*Keep passwords/codes to yourself 

*Speak positively 

*Use appropriate language 

*Report problem 

mailto:manuel.rodriguez@cgesd.org
mailto:jolene.hansen@cgesd.org


Please discuss these expectations and behaviors with your child. We need 
support for students to learn and follow the expectations for success while 

riding the bus. 

Counselor corner 
bibiana.pantoja@cgesd.org 

mailto:bibiana.pantoja@cgesd.org


 

 

 

ANNUAl CGESD Career Camp for Middle School Returns June 2022 

Please SAVE the date. CGESD Annual Career Camp will take place 
at the CGMS campus June 6 to 9th from 8 am to 3:30 pm. This 
camp will be open to all current CGESD Middle School students, 
and incoming 6th graders. Please watch this space for more 
information and sign-ups at the beginning of April. For more 
information contact Stephanie.Sander@cgesd.org 

Covid Information 

Just a reminder of these CDC recommendations to fight the spread of 
Covid-19: 

1. Wear a mask, especially if you are not vaccinated. It is recommended that you still 
wear a mask even if you are vaccinated. 

2. Wash your hands frequently with hot water and soap. 

3. Be vigilant in monitoring for symptoms of COVID-19. 

Fever 

Cough 

Sore Throat 

Body aches and/or headache 

Shortness of breath 

Loss of smell and taste 

4. Stay home if you have any COVID-19 symptoms and consider getting tested for 
COVID-19. If you get tested, do not return to school until you are symptom-free for 24 
hours and tested negative. You can find COVID-19 testing sites on the Arizona 
Department of Health Services Website: 

https://www.azdhs.gov/covid19/index.php#everyone-get-tested 

5. Communicate with the school as soon as possible all positive COVID-19 cases. 

https://www.azdhs.gov/covid19/index.php#everyone-get-tested
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